Spring 2019

Visit our Website www.riversidervvillage.com

Messages from the Board of Directors

Looks like it is finally spring. Weather permitting there will likely be many owners
up to Riverside in the next few weeks. Below are a few messages from your Board

of Directors.

Please DO NOT use the sewers for anything until further notice. This is extremely important as
the lines need to be clean for pending camera work. We appreciate all owners understanding and
following this request.

We will send an update to all owners when the water is turned on and post a notice on the white
board. Emails regarding projected water turn on will not be answered as the timing of this is
entirely dependent the weather making it difficult to speculate as to a date.

Please use Caution when walking along the riverbank towards the open area at the exit of Loop 3.

A large tree has fallen into the river taking a lot of ground with it and there is erosion beyond the
edge of the bank.

Have a Happy Easter!




